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November 29, 1983
MEMO TO: Jerry Sexton
FROM: Eddie Seay

SUBJECT: Jonas Consultants
Richardson #1-J 32-4-33

Jonas Consultants are released from all responsibility on

the above-captioned well. The pit belongs to Tri-state Production,
the company that originally drilled the well. There has been an
agreement between Tri-state Production and the rancher, Mr. Ratcliff,
that he will use the pit as a water tank. Any recourse on the

cleanup of this Tocation will revert to Tri-state Production.



